Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Pair, Randal <rpair@blm.gov>

Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 1:44 PM

To: Lowry, Joel W; Camille J Bryant

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Yolanda Jordan

Subject: Re: 2RP-2504 Plains' Maljamar Station - Permission to Backfill Section A and Road Crossing
Joel -

Based on your submission, BLM approves your proposed activities as described on pages 4-5 of the attachment.

Randal "Randy" Pair

Envir. Protection Specialist - Realty Compliance
office: 575.234.6240

cell: 575.361.0062

email: rpair@blm.gov

On Tue, Jun 20, 2017 at 7:42 AM, Lowry, Joel W <Joel.Lowry@terracon.com> wrote:

Mike and Randy,

Please find attached a Permission to Backfill Letter that has been prepared for the Road Crossing and Section A at
Plains’ Maljamar Station. If you have any questions or need any additional information, please feel free to contact
Camille or myself by phone or email. Thanks.

Respectfully,

Joel Lowry
Terracon provides environmental, facilities, geotechnical, and materials consulting engineering services delivered with

responsiveness, resourcefulness, and reliability.

Private and confidential as detailed here (www.terracon.com/disclaimer). If you cannot access hyperlink, please e-mail
sender.




